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From: mtate@state.pa.us nC^/CIVCL

Sent: Monday. March 17, 2008 1:31 AM 308 MAR 17 & # | 6
To: IRRC

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power Systems

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments regarding the above-referenced
proposed rulemaking.

Commentor Information:
Lorraine Hudson
Lori406@comcast.net
273 Clearview Ave n/a
CraftonPA15205US
AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA

I'm glad to hear that someone is finally speaking out on diesel pollution. The odor is so pungent and sickening that it
causes me to suffer for days with severe headaches and nausea if I should happen to be out near a truck or bus that uses
diesel. We're way over do in devising a way to filter out diesel pollution or ban the use of vehicles that use it all
together. That will encourage someone to come up with an idea. I'm sure someone already has, and the reason it hasn't
been initiated I'm sure has to do with money. We're not going to have a plante to live on in a few years if our intelligent
leaders don't wise up.
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Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Michele L. Tate

Michele L. Tate
Regulatory Coordinator
PA Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building
P.O. Box 2063
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063
Office: 717-783-8727
Fax: 717-783-8926
mtate@state.pa.us
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